
NOTICE
This is for notification to all concerned that due to some 
unavoidable circumstances publication and subsequently 
admission from 4th Merit which was scheduled to be on 
11th and 12th of September 2020 has been rescheduled to 
13th and 14th September 2020.Publication and 
subsequently admission from 5th Merit  is hereby 
rescheduled to 16th and 17th September 2020.

Notification for fresh application for  B.A./B.Sc./B.Com Notification for fresh application for  B.A./B.Sc./B.Com 
General and Honours Course  will be notified very soon 
after completion of First phase of Admission and subject 
to the availability of seats.

For further information kindly follow the college website.


